
 
No. F1348 

 
 
 

TRANSPORTATION AND INFRASTRUCTURE 
 
 

FORM OF NOTIFICATION OF TEMPORARY RESTRICTION 
OF TRAFFIC ON HIGHWAYS AND BRIDGE 

 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
Please note that due to installation of electrical equipment to be carried out by SSE 
it will be necessary in the interests of public safety to apply the following restriction to 
traffic.  
 
Access will be provided for emergency and vehicles requiring access to properties but 
may be subject to delay until the road is cleared of construction plant to allow safe 
passage through the works. 
 
 
CLOSURE (EXCEPT FOR ACCESS) 
 
C76C and U76C at Mill of Lumpart to Lochter and at Fingask 
 
1 days commencing 15 February 2019 
 
Site notices will be erected in due course indicating the temporary restriction to traffic 
and the alternative routes where applicable. 
 
 
Diversion via 
 
A920 to Oldmeldrum, B9170 toward Inverurie, the North Link Road then the B9001 
north to the C76C at Gunhill  
 
 and vice versa 
 
 
Should you have any queries please call Stuart Copland on 01467 532867 or Paul 
Wilson on 01467 538961 
 
 
 
Signed  Anne Buchan  SENIOR ROADS ENGINEER - Formartine 
 
Date  18 January 2019 


